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Comments: I am very concerned about this proposed coaster. New Mexico is special because we are not

overdeveloped. We have clean air in the Sandias, and I fear that will become polluted with people coming to the

mountain for more attractions. Also, people will litter and this sacred mountain will become full of trash. Have you

consulted with Sandia Pueblo about further developing this ancestral land? Has a full environmental impact study

been conducted? Please reconsider building this project. 


